Tom Lynch has requested additional Information on Item # AC1-Agreement between the PBCSD and FAU

QUESTION:  The financial statement on the item appears to indicate that we are currently paying for two teachers in the AIT program.  Is this correct?

RESPONSE:  Yes.  To date there have been nine (9) participants.  Two (2) are in schools this semester.  The amount of money we would pay would increase if there were currently more participants.  Our cost is based upon the number of students participating.
Barbara Terembes on behalf of Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
